

Royal Green Jackets Association (Milton Keynes Branch) 5 Windsor Avenue Newport Pagnell Buckinghamshire MK 16 8HA

25th October 2012

Dear Tony and Allison.

Following our recent tour of Normandy and the D-Day beaches with Rifleman Tours, we all want to thank you both for accommodating our needs so well. As members of the Royal Green Jackets Association (Milton Keynes Branch), the Normandy area holds particular relevance to us and you tailored the tour to include specific areas of interest, including laying wreaths at the bust of Major John Howard, on the original Pegasus Bridge and at the grave of Lt Den Brotheridge in Ranville.

Your knowledge of the area is second to none and both members and their partners came away with a deeper insight of those first hours of D-Day.

Kindest regards.

Gary Brewer Branch Secretary.

